
Learning notes:

- In English we have a new focus story called Marvellous me – all about a little boy 

who wants to be a superhero and finds all things marvellous about himself. 

- In Maths we have started this term with Place value – a familiar topic to begin a 

term, exchanging coins in 5 currant buns and exploring numerals up to 20. 

- In music we have started exploring Ocarinas 

- In PE we have started our Athletics topic – all in preparation for Sports day –

focussing this week on throwing and catching balls and beanbags. 

- In Topic we have been looking at our past, by using photos and identifying who 

we are. Next we move onto think what we are doing in these pictures and where.

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

Welcome back to Summer term 2, we hope you 

had a lovely half term ☺

This week you would have been sent home your child’s new 

IEP’s, any questions please do let me know either via email 

@ birch@mapleridge.hants.sc.h.uk or the home school books. 

Also within that envelope are homework suggestions for this 

half term, to link with this terms topic – Marvellous me. 

Reminder: the Library is unavailable for children so we are 

trying to change them on a Wednesday as much as we can, 

we apologise if this is not done, if you see that books have 

not been changed in a while please let me know but also 

book bags and reading records need to be in school for us 

to change them.

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend ☺

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss Stewart

Headteacher awards:
Eddie: good engagement during disco dough funky fingers

Oscar: for organising and matching numicon and 

numerals up to 20

Helpful award: Jaxon – for tidying away resources after 

each lesson through the week. 
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